
 

As we head full steam towards the busy holiday season, we wanted to take a moment to connect with 

you and provide some details regarding our recent merger announcement, as well as extending our 

thanks to each and every one of you who contribute to our game throughout the slo-pitch season. Local 

leagues happen because of your hard work and we appreciate everything you do! 

As a valued member league of Slo-Pitch National and Slo-Pitch Ontario, we understand that you will 

have many questions about how this amalgamation may impact your league’s affiliation in 2024.  

In January we will be releasing the details of our revamped Membership Program. The Membership 

plans will be customizable to allow leagues who were registering with SPN or SPO to select which plan 

works best for your league. This includes a simple “Per Team” registration option, or an individual “All 

Access Season Pass” Membership. All registrations will essentially now be “2-for-1” as both 

organizations have blended their programs for the 2024 season. 

Our Programs will encompass the best of the two strongest slo-pitch organizations, and we’re hard at 

work finalizing all of the details to be presented to you in the new  year.   

We are truly excited for this new era in Slo-Pitch to begin in 2024! There is no doubt that we are 

stronger together – and we are eager to provide our Members with several new initiatives we will be 

introducing next season as we continue with our commitment to grow our game, and invest in the 

future technologies that will allow us to do so.  

We invite those of you who are passionate about the future of our game to get involved! We plan to 

expand our team of volunteers across Ontario to ensure that the voices of our Members are 

represented from all communities. Feel free to reach out to our offices to learn how you can “pitch in” 

to be part of something new and exciting next season, and the seasons to come.  

Please stay connected with us through our websites and social media channels so you don’t miss any of 

the many announcements that will be coming out ahead of the new season. 

From all of us at SPO and SPN (Ontario Region), we hope you and your loved ones enjoy all of the magic 

of the Holidays, and we extend our wishes to you for a Healthy and Happy New Year!  

 


